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Eastampton Township News is generally published on a monthly basis to 

provide residents with pertinent information and reminders related to 

Eastampton Township and the surrounding area.  The Township views this as 

another important means of keeping residents informed about our community. 

 

Eastampton Township Encourages Residents to Volunteer for Township 

Boards and Committees.  Residents can apply to serve on the Economic 

Development Advisory Committee, Environmental Advisory Committee, Land Use 

Planning Board, Recreation Advisory Committee and the Veterans and Military 

Affairs Advisory Committee.  Residents interested in volunteering can obtain an 

application form by visiting the website under Municipal Forms or by calling the 

Municipal Clerk’s Office.   

 

 Township Council Meetings are on Monday, March 9th and 

March 23rd at 7p.m. Come out and meet your Mayor and Council members. Land 

Use Planning Board Meeting is Wednesday, March 18th at 7:30 p.m. 

 

 



Eastampton Township Honors ETPD Officers. 
Mayor Robert Apgar and Township Council honored Corporal Casey Horton and 

Ptl. Kelsey Knudsen on January 27, 2020. Each received a Proclamation for their 

combined efforts that displayed impressive qualities of quick thinking and excellent 

communication skills to perform exceptionally during a difficult situation. Both 

officers exhibited exemplary patience, compassion and collaboration with other 

officials.  Corporal Casey Horton and Ptl. Kelsey Kundsen are to be commended for 

their dedication to providing outstanding service to the residents and Township of 

Eastampton! 

 

 

(Pictured left to right: Deputy Mayor Dominic Santillo, Council Member Eddie Besko, 
Corporal Casey Horton, Ptl. Kelsey Knudsen, Mayor Robert Apgar, Council Member 
Anthony Zeno, Council Member Jay Springer) 

 

 

 

Eastampton Township Recognizes Residents. 
Mayor Robert Apgar and Township Council recognized the volunteer efforts for 

highly involved residents that worked to benefit the community through numerous 

events throughout the years. Michelle Zeno, Doris Hernandez-Berdugo and Roberta 

Sallee each received Certificates of Appreciation on February 24, 2020 in gratitude 

for their community contributions to the Township of Eastampton.  



 

(Pictured left to right: Deputy Mayor Dominic Santillo, Council Member Eddie Besko, 
Michelle Zeno, Roberta Sallee, Mayor Robert Apgar, Council Member Jay Springer. Not 
pictured Doris Hernandez-Berdugo and Council Member Anthony Zeno) 

 

  

 

Michelle Zeno and 

Roberta Sallee accept 

Certificates of 

Appreciation from 

Mayor Robert Apgar 

and Township Council.  

Thank you Michelle, 

Doris and Roberta for 

your outstanding 

dedication to the 

Township of 

Eastampton through 

many hours of 

community service! 



Burlington County Recycling Program.  Get the latest 

recycling updates on shredding events, schedule changes due to inclement weather 

and more with the free Recycle Coach smartphone application.  The application is 

available on iTunes and Google Play app stores for Burlington County residents. 

Register to Receive All Eastampton Township Announcements.  The Township will 

continue to notify residents of pertinent information through our website, Facebook 

page and email notification system.  To register for the email notification system, 

“control and click” on the link below: 

http://www.eastampton.com/content/85/87.aspx   

 

Burlington County Recycling Rejection Notifications. 
Eastampton Township has been notified by Burlington County Recycling regarding 

rejection of non-acceptable items in residents’ recycling collection. Some common 

rejections are: Styrofoam, loose trash and trash in bags, recycling is bagged in 

plastic bags, yard waste, large piles of boxes, construction materials, metal poles, 

wood, plastic wrap, and pizza boxes.  
 

Please note the residents’ address and reason for rejection are submitted to 

Eastampton Township.  Burlington County reserves the right to refuse to collect 

from addresses that continue to place rejected materials in their recycling.  
 

2020 Holiday Trash Schedule 

Please note changes to the trash collection schedule for the following Holidays: 

 Good Friday- April 10th  

Venue at Smithville Greene (Lennar) will be collected on Thursday, April 9, 

2020. 

 

 Independence Day Observed- July 3rd  

Venue at Smithville Greene (Lennar) will be collected on Thursday, July 2, 

2020. 
 

 Thanksgiving & Day after Thanksgiving- November 26-27th  

All areas normally collected on Thursday (Eastampton Farms and Carriage 

Park) or Friday (Lennar) will be collected on Monday, November 30, 2020. 
 

 Christmas Eve & Christmas Day- December 24-25th  

All areas normally collected on Thursday (Eastampton Farms and Carriage 

Park) or Friday (Lennar) will be collected on Monday, December 28, 2020.  

 

 New Year’s Day- January 1, 2021 

Venue at Smithville Greene (Lennar) will be collected on Thursday, 

December 31, 2020. 

http://www.eastampton.com/content/85/87.aspx


 

 

Youth Painting Workshop. 
Reminder for those that registered the Painting Workshop is on March 6th from 

7pm-8:30pm at the Eastampton Community School Cafeteria. Happy Painting! 

 

 

Cheesesteak with a Cop will be Held on Saturday, March 28, 2020 from 9:00 

am to 4:00 pm, rain or shine, at 6-12 Food Mart, located at 1003 Woodlane Rd.  

Come out and meet your Eastampton Township Police Officers, and enjoy a 

cheesesteak, courtesy of 6-12 Food Mart! 

 

 

Easter Egg Hunt will be Held on Saturday, April 11 from 10:00 am to 

12:00pm.at Veterans Park, located in front of the Manor House.  Hosted by the 

Eastampton Township Council and the Eastampton Recreation Committee, this 

event will include an Easter Bunny available for pictures, Craft Table, a Bouncy 

House and a DJ. The rain date will be Sunday, April 12, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

Burlington County Shredding and Recycling Event will be Held on 

Sunday, March 29 and Sunday April 26, 2020 from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm, rain or 

shine, at the Burlington County Resource Recovery (Landfill) Complex, located at 

22000 Burlington-Columbus Road in Florence Township.  No E-WASTE can be 

brought to this event.  Bring only “confidential” documents such as bank and credit 

card statements, tax returns and papers with account numbers.  No binders, 

plastic folders, computer disks or credit cards will be accepted.  Up to four bags or 

boxes per car will be accepted.  Previously shredded paper can also be recycled at 

this event.  Burlington County staff will unload cars.  Proof of Burlington County 

residency required.  For further information, visit Burlington County Recycling 

website at http://co.burlington.nj.us/345/Recycling  or call (609) 499-1001.   

 

 

http://co.burlington.nj.us/345/Recycling


Poster Contest Coming Soon- Vote on Eastampton Township’s Facebook 

Page Once Posters Are Uploaded! 

 
 

 

  



2020 Census Information 

 



 

 



 

 
 

 
 


